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In accordance with the coordination procedure established between the Service and the 
Railroad Retirement Board (RRB), the RRB has provided us with its reconsideration of a 
prior opinion that the following business is not a covered employer under the Railroad 
Retirement Act and the Railroad Unemployment Insurance Act: 
    -------------------------------- 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
--------------------------------------------------- 
-------------------------------------- 
----------------------------------------------------------- 
We have reviewed the opinion of the RRB and, based upon the information submitted to 
us by the RRB, we also conclude that ---------------------------------is not a covered 
employer under the Railroad Retirement Tax Act. We do not have enough information to 
determine whether any of the workers providing services to -------------------------------------
may be employees of another entity, including an entity that may be a rail carrier.  
Please take the appropriate action regarding this business. 
 
       _____________________________ 
           Janine Cook 
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